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Tuesday 3rd January 2023  
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Please find the Spring 1 PE timetable for all classes below. 
 
Children have individual indoor PE kit (School logo t-shirt and house colour shorts) provided in 
school but parents must ensure children have a pair suitable trainers and pumps which can then 
be left in school in their PE bags. Please remove earrings on your child’s PE day and ensure, as per 
the school uniform policy, that no jewellery is worn. Any children who are wearing earrings on PE 
day may be asked to remove them and the children will be responsible for putting them somewhere 
safe during this time. 
 
Children need to bring a black or grey zip top/jumper and joggers to keep in PE bags for PE lessons 
during colder weather. 
Children are not to come to school in PE kit, they must attend in their uniform as normal and then 
get changed in school. 
 
Please note, if you wish to purchase a school PE top/house shorts for your child rather than them 
using the one provided by school, these are available from Kids Corner. They will need the colour 
shorts that match their house team (please ask class staff for house). Please call them on 01902 
863222 to place your order in advance.  
 
PE Timetable Spring 1: 

Day Class 

Monday Year 4 – Swimming 
Year 5 

Tuesday Year 3 

Wednesday Reception 
Year 6 

Thursday Year 1 
Year 2 

 
Reception class – please note that lessons will begin on Wednesday 18th January and a separate 
letter will be sent out in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Mrs Rawson 
Year 1 Class Teacher 
School PE and Games Lead  
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